
NOTICE 
ANTICIPATED OPENING DATE FOR THE BRUSH AREA 

IS:  Monday, April 22nd  

As always, present your coupon to the attendant 
and proceed to the new brush area. 

CHANGES: 

At the April 8, 2024 Board of Supervisor’s Meeting 
the Board passed a Motion that the Transfer Station 
will accept brush: 

• Only from Westmoreland County Residents and 
Businesses with a Westmoreland County 
Business License; and 

• Nothing over 6 inches in diameter will be 
accepted.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact 
Administration at 804-493-0130, Option 0 


